8, The Grove, Brookmans Park, Hatfield, Herts.

Potters Bar 54765

8th April 1982

Dear Stan,

Hampstead Hockey Club VETERANS XI

To acknowledge a most successful season and to recall some of the half-time chat shows of our illustrious outgoing Captain, the Veterans are holding an informal gathering at:

KETTNERS, Romilly Street London W1

on FRIDAY 30TH APRIL 8pm by kind permission of 'SORRY I'M LATE CHAPS' BOIZOIT.

It is hoped that all members of the Veterans and their ladies will be able to attend.

The charge for a light meal will be in the region of £7.00, per head plus drinks and to assist with catering, it will be appreciated if you could confirm that you will be joining the celebrations.

I should therefore be glad if you could return the attached slip not later than Monday 26th April 1982.

Yours truly,

ROBIN HENDERSON